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Dear Parent/Carer,

Your child has expressed a wish to see a further performance to prepare for the GCSE Component 3
examination. Through discussion we have chosen Pride and Prejudice (Sort of). As students have already
been given three free theatre visits as part of the course, we are asking for contributions of £17.50
towards the cost of the ticket.

Please note that this performance has an age guidance of 12+ and that there will be no transport provided
by the school for this trip.

Students will need to make their own way to and from the theatre, meeting Mrs Swallow at The
Birmingham Repertory Theatre at 7.00pm on Wednesday 5th February 2025. Students will be dismissed
from the same entrance at 10.00pm.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S. Swallow (Lead Professional in Drama)

Pride and Prejudice (Sort of) The Birmingham Repertory Theatre on Wednesday 5th February 2025

| give permission for my child..........cccooeeveneiecceeceeeins Review group......
to attend the theatre visit to The Birmingham Hippodrome on Wednesday 5th February 2025

Please select your preferred method of dismissal from the event.

| will collect them from The Birmingham Repertory Theatre at 10.00pm

They will make their own way home from the theatre.

My contact telephone number is......ccccovveveivivieecccce e,

parent/carer Date

T ogether, we thrwe and add value to the world

BE READY & BE RESPECTFUL (2 BE RESILIENT £«

Headteacher: Mrs Kerry Cooney
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